
 
 
 
 
 
 

To: All Ongwanada Staff 
 

From: Michelle Neville 
 

Date: October 21, 2024 

MEMO

 

Re:  Update on Flu and COVID Vaccination Clinics 
 

 
Good morning, 
 
I wanted to inform you that all after-hours Flu and COVID vaccination clinics scheduled 
for the coming weeks are now fully booked. Starting November 11th, we will begin 
accepting walk-ins based on availability between 8 a.m. and 4 p.m. 
 
Thank you for your understanding. 
 
Best, 
 
Michelle Neville 
Director of Pharmacy 


